
303 N. Washington Ave 1900

Larry Watts

watts.larry@gmail.com 903-930-2071

26 years.

(Please see additional comments below.)

We would have had water draining towards our building had we not intervened.

Far North drain on the East side of the street.(Washington & Burleson)



During flooding caused by
the streetscape project contractor.

We were flooded with over 8" of water during the streetscape project.

(Has not been sealed yet.)

Severe damage during construction.
We had to complete major repairs to the
foundation due to the streetscape project.

08/2024

Our foundation was jackhammed out from under your brick. 



The lower front of our building is in need of replacement due to the foundation damage caused 

by the streetscape project contractor.  We spent thousands of dollars to prevent additional flooding

and damage to the building throughout the remaining streetscape project.

Larry Watts

08/23/2024

City Engineer guidlines were not followed during the project, specifically pertaining to Historical, 
Service Lines and mitigation / care.  Our building also flooded with sewer from the 2nd floor due to 
the contractor breaking and then covering the broken sewerline with repairing it.




